
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon to you all and a happy Friday.  
Another lovely week has come to an end at Ebor Gardens with lots of exciting learning 
taking place throughout the school.  
This week, the NHS team came in for the Flu vaccinations for those children whose   
parents had given permission for. Also, a team of children from across Key Stage 2 went 
to Roundhay School to represent Ebor Gardens in a cross-country tournament with 
other schools in the Leeds area. Keep an eye on our social media pages for pictures 
from the day.  
Next week, Year 4 will finally get to go on their postponed trip to the Leeds City        
Museum. We have found that the trips and learning experiences at the museum are   
always fun and engaging for the children and they have a wonderful time—so that is        
something for Year 4 to look forward to over the weekend. 
Next week is also our assessment week in school. This is an opportunity for the      
teachers to check how well your children are doing in their learning so far this year and 
provide information to help them plan what the children need to learn next.   
Have a lovely weekend everyone. See you all on Monday. 

Whole school attendance is 95% this week. 

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 

The biscuit bears are going to RDO & 4FA 

RDO, 4FA and Nursery have an extra playtime for 97% or above. 

 

N— 97% RecBT— 94% RecDO— 98% 1AD– 91% 1RK— 95% 2HW— 96% 2NI— 95% 3JH—95% 

3NB— 95% 4FA—98% 4RM— 96% 5GA/LW– 95% 5HW— 96% 6LB— 92% 6NP—91%  
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Autumn/Spring Term 2023 Dates 
Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

 

Wednesday 29th November 2023— Y4 Trip to Leeds museum (rescheduled) 

Wednesday 29th November 2023— Community Hub: SPaG 

4th—8th December 2023— Last week of clubs 

Wednesday 6th December 2023— Community Hub: Curriculum Workshop 

11th—20th December 2023— Y6 Cycling Training 

Tuesday 12th December 2023— Pantomime in school 

Wednesday 13th December 2023— Community Hub: Y5 Learning Celebration 

Wednesday 13th December 2023— Winter Fair (3:15pm) 

Thursday 14th December 2023— Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 

Tuesday 19th December 2023— EYFS Nativity Performance 

Wednesday 20th December 2023— KS1 Christmas Performance 

Thursday 21st December 2023— KS2 Carols Around the Tree Performances 

Friday 22nd December 2023— School closes for Christmas Holiday at 1pm 

Tuesday 9th January 2024— School Reopens for Spring term 

Thursday 11th January 2024— School photographs 
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Ebor Gardens Gallery— Certificate Winners 

 

 

 

Ebor Gardens Community News—The Community Pantry 

The Ebor Gardens Community Pantry and Uni-
form Exchange is open every Wednesday from 

8:00—9:00am and  2:30pm—3:15pm (along 
with our weekly parent/carer support sessions).  

If you need to access the Community Pantry for 
some basic food supplies at a different time, 

please email the school office and someone will 
be in touch to arrange a time to suit you. 
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New Childline website now live 

Childline is the UK’s free 24-hour service for children and young people. Run by the NSPCC, Child-
line gives children and young people up to the age of 19 confidential support with whatever is 
worrying them. Since the service began in 1986, it has carried out over 5.9 million counselling 
sessions with young people. Childline supports more than 200,00 children and young people 

each year. Find out about Childline’s unique offer on NSPCC Learning. 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vbGVhcm5pbmcubnNwY2Mub3JnLnVrL3NlcnZpY2VzL2NoaWxkbGluZT91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjMxMTA2Ljg1
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